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Comments: I am opposed to an automatic renewal of permits for the Bob Marshall Wilderness area. First,  the

Forest Service's responsibility is to PRESERVE the wilderness character of the Bob Marshall Wilderness

Complex, not to promote any particular use, such as outfitting/guiding.

  

I am also concerned that the Reauthorization  lacks site-specific information, despite requesting site-specific

comments. Accordingly, the Forest Service must make the following information available for public review on its

website and must also extend the public comment period for another 45 days after information is published on

the website. 

 

Finally, the lack of any management plan is troubling, suggesting that the Forest Service would really prefer NOT

to let the public engage at all. 

 

 


